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From: Sylvia Enga 
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 11:10 AM
To: Deltaport (IAAC/AEIC)
Subject: Delta Port Expansion

After following the development proposal for Berth Four Project I must tell you  
 
HOW OPPOSED I AM TO THIS DEVELOPMENT PROCEEDING. 
 
I believe it to be totally detrimental to the future of the Fraser River Estuary and its incredible wildlife system. 
 
Please, please reconsider, for the sake of a sustainable future. 
 
Sylvia-Anne Enga,
North Vancouver, B.C. 
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